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Dear family, 

 

This is a friendly reminder that we will not be having service tomorrow. We look forward to seeing you 

next Sunday and every week after that! 

 

You are invited to watch the National Family Service tomorrow at 9am local time. Our national president 

Naokimi Ushiroda will be sharing a message on "The Secret to True Freedom". We'll also be hearing 

several musical performances throughout the service offered by the Chicago Family Church Band, the 

Ohio Family Church Band, and the Minnesota Family Church Band. 

 

We also have our recording from last week's service. Pastor Adonia gave a message on "The Value of 

God's Word." She shared about how our focus defines our experience, although we sometimes have big 

decisions to make where we turn to God, we also have to look at our daily interactions and decisions and 

make space for God to be there in that space. We do that by delving into God's Word on a regular basis. 

Please watch to learn more, share, and like! You can watch that below. Enjoy, God bless, and we will see 

you next week. 

 

 


